
Police seek public’s help in
IDing  woman  passing  fake
checks
New Bedford Police are attempting to identify this female for
a series of passing fraudulent bank checks. The female passed
fake  checks  in  several  Southcoast  towns  on  July  3,  2018,
including at First Citizens on Union Street in New Bedford.

Please  contact  Detective  Brian  Rei  (508)  322-1865
Brian.Rei@NewBedfordPD.com  with  any  assistance.
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